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I am writing this message to let you know that I have presented some results from my work in different 
presentations where I have used the Rufford Grants. One of the meetings where I presented my work 
was the Association for Tropical Biology in Costa Rica, 2013. The link for the abstract is: 
https://atbc.confex.com/atbc/2013/webprogram/Paper1064.html 
 
I also had the opportunity to participate in a United Nations workshop where I talked about the 
importance of biodiversity for carbon stocks in tropical forests, and I used the logo for this talk as well, 
as I included data taken in the sites where Rufford provided the funding. Here I am attaching the link 
where the presentation is, and I am glad to stay that results from this talk have been included in a 
UNFCCC report that will be presented to SBSTA-40. 


